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I strongly oppose SB 698. At its core it’s takes away the right for responsible citizens 

who have gone through the proper process to carry and protect themselves with a 

concealed firearm. It also reduces the safety in these environments removing these 

items from the legal citizens who would protect against the criminals who have 

disregard for the law and commit violent crimes. This is nothing but additional red 

tape against those who follow the legal process proven to work, and providing power 

to a smaller segment of people to make decisions for the majority.  


